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HB 3501 appears to be designed to protect the needs of irrigators over all other 

potential needs for water. Under current drought conditions, this just isn't reasonable 

or  sustainable.  It would effectively close down all consideration of the public interest, 

when someone wants a water rights change or transfer.  

 

I OPPOSE THIS BILL. 


